
 
WAINFLEET ALL SAINTS COUNCIL 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Wainfleet All Saints Town Council always seeks to provide best value for money 

for the local community and regularly reviews its costs. The council has identified 

that it may be possible to achieve savings in the office costs it incurs which form 

a significant part of its annual budget. To that end, the council are considering 

the following options: 

• Purchase of a suitable property to use as an office and contact point for the 

local community. 

• Review options of alternative rental accommodation 

• Review of existing office rental accommodation. 

The council’s position is that any such change in accommodation should not cause 

any increase in the precept (council tax) and it should also be easily accessible to 

the community. 

To that end, the public are invited to meet with council to discuss their plans on 

the following dates: 

Monday 20th November from 10.30-11.30 am. 

Friday 24th November from10.30-11.30 am. 

Monday 27th November from 10.30-11.30 am. 

Friday 1st December from 10.30-11.30 am. 

The final decision shall be made at the council meeting to be held on Wednesday 

6th December at 6.00pm. 

Comments may be sent by email to the Clerk at wastc@btinternet.com  

Colin Cleary (clerk):  wastc@btinternet.com 
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